
 

 

Itaconix plc ("Itaconix" or the "Company") 

Board Changes 

Itaconix, a leading innovator in sustainable, specialty polymers, announces the appointment of existing Non-
Executive Director Jim Barber as Non-Executive Chairman of the Company effective 1 December 2018.  He 
replaces Kevin Matthews, Executive Chairman, who is stepping down from the Board effective 21 December 
2018, as was previously notified in the fundraising announcement of 12 July 2018.  

“Kevin’s decisiveness and experience as a specialty chemicals executive has resulted in a business well 
positioned with opportunities for growth in sustainable polymers,” said John R. Shaw, Chief Executive.  “His 
efforts and dedication to serving the needs of our customers, employees, and shareholders are greatly 
appreciated.” 

Ends 

For further information please contact: 

Itaconix +1 (603) 775 4400            

 John R. Shaw / Michael Norris 

N+1 Singer +44 (0) 207 496 3000 

Richard Lindley / James Moat (Corporate Finance) 
 

 


